
 

 

UPF-UK receives a certificate for its Partnership with Parliament Week 
 
Robin Marsh 
January 28, 2016 
 

 
 

Universal Peace Federation-UK receives a certificate for its Partnership with Parliament Week over the 

last three years from the Speakers of the House of Commons and the House of Lords. We held an event 

on the 'Decline of the Political Centre Ground' during Parliament Week 2016 last November. 

 



• 

Ii HOUSES OF PARLIAME NT 

14 December 2016 

Dear Robin Marsh, 

I am writing to thank Universal Peace federation UK ror taking part in this year's UK Parliament 
Week. Without pat1ners su<h as you, UK Parliament Week wouldn't be possible. Please find 
enclosed a certificate of achievement from the Speaker of the House of Commons and the lord 
Speaker in recognitton of your contribution. 

This year we had an unprecedented range of activity, with over 300 events and activities across the 
UK, from Orkney to the Isle of Wight. including walking tours, debates, talks, question and answer 
sessions. There was also lots of social media activity on our hashtag •UKPW16. including photos of 

many of the ~nts and activities that took place duri"8 the week. 

Next year's UK Parliament week will take place from 13 -19 November 2017. We would l~Vou to 

take part again, so pfease mark those dates in vour alendar. 

If you haven't already done so. we would be grateful If vou could spend a few minutes filling out our 
online UK Parliament Week Partners' survey, at goo.sl/88b1RK. Your feedback will help make UK 

Parliament week 2017 even better! 

Thank you again for your continued support al UK Partiament Week. We look forward to working 

with you again in the New Year. 

Many thanks, 

David Clark 

Head of Education and Engagement 

Houses of Parl iament 

#UKPW17 
liamentWeek 
&.gage. Expl«e. Empower. 


